
From: david BROWN  
Sent: November 16, 2020 10:07 AM 
To: elyse.mendray@hamilton.ca 
Cc: Kelsey, Lisa <Lisa.Kelsey@hamilton.ca> 
Subject: lot 8475 english church rd. file zac-17-082, rhopa-17-039 
 
Hi Elyse-I live at ## English Church rd. I have no objecting to Steve Schiendel switching the designation of the 
lot on Upper James  to the lot on English Church rd. I think it would add to the        neighborhood, plus to build 
on Upper James, it is probably the most dangerous hwy. around Hamilton.  
 
Thank you for your consideration 
 
David Brown 

 


